January 27, 2012
Joseph Barela, P.E.

Joe B. Engineering, Inc.
P.O. Box 5734

Santa Fe, NM 87502
Re:
Iden-Samora Compound Grading and Drainage Plan
 
Engineer’s Stamp Dated 1-19-12 (G13/D028)

Dear Mr.  Barela,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 1-19-12, the above referenced plan was approved for Platting action by the DRB on 1-25-12 and therefore is approved for Grading Permit and Building Permit.

Please attach a copy of this approved plan to the construction sets prior to sign-off by Hydrology. 

Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist is required for Release of SIA and Financial Guarantees as well as for Certificate of Occupancy.  Items on the Infrastructure List are to be included on the certification with the first home constructed.
If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.






Sincerely,






Curtis Cherne, P.E.





Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.






Development and Building Services

C:
joebengineering@msn.com
